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Committee Health Overview and Scrutiny  
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PRINCESS ALEXANDRA HOSPITAL 
 
 
Report by Graham Redgwell, Secretary to the Committee 

Contact details: grahamr@essex.gov.uk  Tel: 01245 430360 
 
In July the Hospital Trust announced proposals to meet the operational and financial 
challenges it faces in the future.  It has called this exercise ‘Building for Excellence’. 
 
The Trust Chairman and Chief Executive will be present to speak about the proposals 
and to respond to questions from Members. An introductory briefing prepared by the 
Trust for the Essex HOSC is attached. 
 
A copy of the first newsletter on the subject published by the Trust is also attached for 
information. 
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